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August 28,2002 

Division of Records & Reporting 
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard 
Tallahassee, Florida 3239910850 

C 
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Dear Director; 

We wish to bring it to your attention that we are very much against any wastewater system being installed 
on the Island of Littie Gasparilla. We are home owners on Bay Street and would like for the island to 
remain the same as it now is. We purchased the property about 4 years ago because we like the primitive 
look and life style there. We do not need any of the amenities that are on the mainland. We are doing 
just fine and do not want any water lines, wastewater systems, or any other features that you m y  think 
that we need. If in the event that we would like to have these things we will sell our property and move to 
the main land. 

Thank you for the 30 days we get to make our decisions and contact other homeowners. Is this part of the 
plan, so you can proceed with the destruction of our life style and the ambiance of a beautiful little 
island? 

Rod and Alice Henderson 
13216 GARHwy. 
Chardon, Ohio 44024 
1-440-285-343 9 

Copy to Martin S. Friedman, Esquire. 
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